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Alpha Omicron Pi Welcomes New Executive Director 
 

Brentwood, Tenn. (May 5, 2020) The Executive Board of Alpha Omicron Pi announces that 
Kaya Miller has accepted the position of Executive Director effective May 2, 2020.   
 
Miller most recently served as AOII’s Interim Executive Director.  Prior to this role, she served 
as Assistant Executive Director (2010-2020), the Assistant Dean for Student Life at 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology (2007-2010), and the Assistant Director of Student Life 
Programs at Massachusetts Institute of Technology (2002-2007). She received her Bachelor 
of Arts, Psychology from State University of New York at Buffalo and has a Master’s Degree 
of Education, Higher Education and Organizational Development from the University of South 
Florida.   
 
Upon accepting this position, Miller shared the following: “I am humbled and honored to 
accept this leadership role for our beloved Fraternity, and to continue to work alongside our 
exceptional members, volunteers, and professional staff,” Miller said. “Since my initiation, 
AOII has always enhanced my life with close friendships and encouragement towards my 
personal and professional goals. I am proud to serve an organization founded by, lead by, 
and exclusively for women, and to support our meaningful and relevant work to Inspire 
Ambition across North America and the world.”  
 
Please join us in congratulating Kaya Miller as AOII’s Executive Director. 
 
About Alpha Omicron Pi 
Alpha Omicron Pi was founded in 1897 at Barnard College of Columbia University in New York 
City. AOII has over 190,000 initiated members and 142 current installed collegiate chapters, with 
158 active alumnae chapters across the United States and Canada. Alpha Omicron Pi is an 
international women’s fraternity promoting friendship for a lifetime, inspiring academic excellence 
and lifelong learning and developing leadership skills through service to the Fraternity and 
community. To learn more about Alpha Omicron Pi, visit the Fraternity website at 
www.alphaomicronpi.org, or find AOII online on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.       
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